
 
 
 

 
Chair Report 

NIA 20 Fall Committee Meeting 

October 4, 2025 

Lord of Life, Elburn 

Thank you to Dan and District 11 for hosting us today! 

The Big Book Conference is 14 days away!!! Please register ASAP, see you there! 

Congratulations to all Area Service Chairs who are rotating in. Please check with the Area Registrar 
to make sure they have all your information. DCMs who are having elections this Fall, please make 
sure our Registrar has your new rotation information so that our roster going into 2026 is correct 
and everyone gets the NIA information they need.  

Today will be our final breakout related to the 2024 Area Inventory. If you do not have familiarity 
with our NIA Handbook, please consider going into the breakout. Thank you to all who took the 
time this year to present topics that Area members in service indicated that they did not 
understand or would like more information on in the Area Inventory.  

 

Area Service Chairs, please  make sure that you send a copy of your reports to our Area Secretary, 
so that she can forward them to the Webmaster. 

My expenses so far are 699.00 (CDPP) 
 

 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me, and to invite me to your District meetings! 

In Service, 

Dawn B. 

NIA 20 Panel 74 Chair 


